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August 6, 2025

Emailed to Amber Norris at Amnorris@psc.state.fl.us

Mr. Andrew Maurey

Florida Public Service Commission
Division of Accounting & Finance
2540 Schumard Oak Blvd
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Subject: Sebring Gas System, Inc.
Request for an extension for the Semi-Earnings Surveillance Report for
the period ending June 30, 2025

Dear Mr. Andrew:

We request an extension for thirty days till September 15, 2025 to file the Semi-
Earnings Surveillance Report.

Because of scheduling delays and other scheduling conflicts, we are unable to complete
the Report by September 15, 2025. The information necessary to file a complete and
accurate return is currently being accumulated. It is anticipated that this information can
be obtained and the report filed within the extension period.

We understand that you will send both Sebring Gas System, Inc. and us the approval of

this request. If you have any further questions regarding this request, please contact me
at (813)282-3400.

BRIMMER, BUREK & KEELAN LLP
Cong Nguyen, C.P.A.

cc:  Jerry Melendy
Sebring Gas Systems, Inc.



